
 
Date  : 19 August 2014 
Our Ref. : 064/H2.F5.LPHI/SDM.02.04.10/Sp/VII/2014 
 
To 
Prof. Dr. Abdul Ghafur Hamid @ Khin Maung Sein 
 
 Re: The 5th CILS International Law Conference on International Cooperation 2014 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
 Center for International Law Studies (CILS) Faculty of Law Universitas Indonesia will hold The 
5th CILS International Law Conference on “International Cooperation” as a forum for international law 
stakeholders to get together in a harmonious spirit on international law development. This event will be 
held on 27th and 28th October 2014 at Faculty of Law, Universitas Indonesia, Depok, Indonesia. 
 This conference will be divided into plenary and group session. The theme of this year is 
“International Cooperation” which is carefully chosen among other themes to picture the sensitive and 
strategic issues of cooperation among States and between States and other subjects of international law. 
Within this broad conference theme, there are four parallel sessions in which will focus on the following 
sub-themes: (1) Political Cooperation; (2) Economic Cooperation; (3) Social and Cultural Cooperation; 
and (4) General Topic. Meanwhile, the Plenary Session remains in basic issue of International 
Cooperation. 
 This conference is open for the academicians all over the world, as well as researchers, NGOs, 
international organizations and Government Officers. We expect this forum to be a meeting point for all 
international law stakeholders, not only legal scholars but also other experts including environmentalists, 
human rights promoters, economists and other technical officers both government officers or private 
sectors, to share views on every aspects related to international law. 
 In conjunction to that, we would like to kindly request you to be Main Speaker on the Panel 
Session of this conference. We leave out the presentation title to your kind judgment to mirror the issue of 
International Cooperation nowadays based on your expertise and experience. For your kind information, 
as this event is a non-profit academic activity, we could not bear any related expense. 
 Please kindly confirm the acceptance of this invitation by filing out the attached confirmation 
form. Should there be any inquiries, do not hesitate to contact Ms. Damayanti Athiah at +62-21-7871617 
or at cils.conference@gmail.com and lphi@lphifhui.org. We hereby attach the conference flyer for your 
consideration. 
 Thank you for your kind attention and we look forward to hearing from you in due course. 
 

 

 


